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ISRO Visit – Department of Physics 

The department of Physics has visited ISRO propultion 

Complex, Mahendragiri on March 2nd 2020. 30 students were 

participated in the visit and they were acombined by the Head 

of the department Mr.G.Bagavathi Shangar and Dr. J. Clemy  

Monicka. 

Students were given a good exposure to rocket 

launching, number of satellites launched by India and the 

weight and structure of the rocket engine. They were taught 

the difference between rocket and satellite. 

 

 



Students were taken to fuel testing place and taught how 

the fuel testing place using done in Mahendragiri by a 

separate operating system and send to Sriharikota. 

The students were also allowed to check how there 

weight differs in different plans. The visit  was very useful to 

the students. 


